Department of Defense Member Dues Collection

NATCA Members,

Pursuant to President Trump’s Executive Order (EO), “Exclusions from the
Federal Labor-Management Relations Program”, the Department of Defense
(DOD) cancelled dues deductions for all bargaining unit employees. To ensure
uninterrupted membership, NATCA is working swiftly to develop an automated
process for collecting dues from our DOD members. Until that process is
implemented, NATCA will be utilizing Square to collect necessary dues.

As one of NATCA’s DOD members, you should have received an email from
Square with instructions on how to pay your NATCA dues directly. Please note
you may be charged a larger amount to account for any outstanding amount
you may owe.

If you have any additional questions, please reach out to your Regional Vice
President (RVP).

In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President
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